
Priory News 19th July 2024 

Dear Parents, 

We have now reached the end of the school year—and as I write this, 

the Year 6 children are preparing for their final school assembly this 

afternoon. 

We’ve been so entertained by our Year 6 children this week—with the 

most spectacular performance of Peter Pan. Every single child          

performed brilliantly— with confidence and great acting skills. Their 

singing and stage presence was superb. 

As they leave junior school today, we hope they take with them many 

happy memories of their time here, and will, in years to come, look 

back with great fondness. We wish them all the very best for the     

future. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

End of Summer Term Friday, 19th July 

Autumn Term Starts Thursday 5th September 

 
  

 

Thank-you to… 

All our parent helpers—for the many ways that you contribute to 

our school—being on the PTA, helping in class or on school trips, 

or being a governor.  

We are very grateful for all the help we receive during a school 

year.  

5th September 

On the first day back in September, the class teachers will 

meet their classes on the playground before taking them 

in to their classroom, to help them settle in and           

remember where to find their new room too. 

Year 5 and 6 should arrive for 8.35am. 

Year 3 and 4 should arrive for 8.40am. 

Have a lovely summer break! 

See you on 5th September! 

Governing Body Update 

Annual Report - The 2023/24 Annual Report from the Governing Body 
is now available on the school website—click here. 

Parent Governors - We have vacancies for Parent Governors on the 
Governing Body and will be looking to recruit when we return in      
September. 

It’s an opportunity to support the school and the children in our com-
munity. You would be taking on an interesting and rewarding volunteer 
role that makes a difference. 

To find out more please contact the Chair of the Governing Body by 
emailing : chair@priory.cambs.sch.uk  
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Summer Holiday Ideas: 



Hunts FA Football Fun Days 
 
We are excited to announce the dates and venues for our Summer Football Fun Days for 2024! This summer, 
we will be utilizing our popular 3v3 inflatable pitches, providing children the opportunity to play games, 
learn new skills, and make new friends! 
 
Event Details: 
 
  *   Age Group: Children aged 7-11 years 
  *   Time: 10am - 3pm 
  *   Cost: £15 per Child 
 
Our Coaches: The events will be delivered by our fully qualified UEFA and FA Coaches, who are all DBS checked and First Aid 
Qualified. With over 15 years of experience, our coaches ensure an exciting, safe, fun, and inclusive learning environment for 
children at all skill levels. 
 
Venues: 
 
  *   Alconbury Weald Pavilion 
  *   Hemingford Grey Pavilion 
 
To book your spot, visit our booking page at Huntingdonshire Football Association<https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://
www.ticketsource.co.uk/huntingdonshire-football-association__;!!KyHJrpw!rXKD_XlS9wTDDgc4VJp-
c41t3qucG6rODxkCso5aW9eXxs-o5f164XeIBFRJNN-cVLpdYUj0VJdp5sRNMZf7XF2Zwpge2kjm$>. 
 
Note: There are limited places available, so be sure to book quickly! 
 
We look forward to seeing your child at one of our Summer Football Fun Days! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Gary Marheineke 

Hunts FA  
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